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Comments: I support opening up the Blacklead and Williams lake area and hoodoo Pass,Goose Creek and

Steep Lake areas to snowmobile use and thank you for opening them back up. But I donot agree with opening

the Fish Lake  trail 419 to motorbikes and side by sides , but then closing it to snowmobiles. Snowmobiling has

the least impact of the 3 uses. Thats why I am filing an objection on the Fish Lake trail 419, CRF219.54(c). I think

the area should be opened for all 3 uses Snowmobiling and motorbikes and side by sides. When the snow melts

our tracks are gone. I support the final draft plan for the Nez Perce- Clearwater forest plan on snowmobile use in

the Great Burn or boundries adjusted but feel it could be tweaked a little more for snowmobile use. Again that

you for opening up the Blacklead Williams Lake area and Hoodoo Pass and Goose creek area and Steep Lakes

area to snowmobile use. You also have to remember on the Montana side of the Great Burn, the Great Burn

doesn't end at Hoodoo Pass it goes all the way to lookout pass.


